
Public Notice 
 

 
 

 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF SPECIFIC PROPOSAL PP-86 
 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough council, at 
its ordinary meeting held on January 18, 2016, has withdrawn the following resolution: 
 
Resolution CA15 170331 : Resolution approving specific proposal PP-86, authorizing 

the construction of a new building and its occupancy for new 
uses, specifically a grocery store of about 4,000 m2, a 
residential complex for seniors, rooms for the families of sick 
children, and offices for the Montreal Children's Hospital 
Foundation, on lot No. 4 140 398 at the corner of boulevard 
De Maisonneuve Ouest and rue Sainte-Catherine Ouest, 
under the By-law on specific construction, alteration or 
occupancy proposals for an immovable (RCA02 17017). 

 
GIVEN at Montreal, this January 27, 2016. 
 
La secrétaire d’arrondissement  
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
 
 
 


